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                     TNC Transportation Committee Motions – May, 2021


Motion:  
The TNC Transportation Committee recommends that the TNC take no action on the request for a pedestrian crosswalk on Lindley, between Ventura Blvd. and Killion, for lack of need for a pedestrian aid in that block. 


Motion: 
The TNC Transportation Committee recommends that that the TNC contact the LADOT about driver speeding on the “S curve” on Vanalden Ave.,  in the 4600 “block”,  to determine whether the problem is sufficient to seek a solution. 
